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SOCIAL MEDIA LINKS

EMAIL ADDRESS
RotaryclubofClintonIA@gmail.com

WEBSITE
RotaryclubofClinton.com

MEETING LOCATION

MAILING ADDRESS
P.O. Box 1361
Clinton, IA

52733

Monday rotary
Rastrelli 's Restaurant:

Tuscany Event Center
2417 Cleveland St.

Clinton, IA

Facebook

YouTube

LinkedIn

IN THIS ISSUE...IN THIS ISSUE...

44

22
33

55

Thursday Night Rotary: 
Second and Fourth Thursday of
the month at 5:30 in Rastrelli 's

Baldacci Room 
(238 Main Ave, Clinton, IA)

https://rotaryclubofclinton.com/
https://www.facebook.com/clintonrotaryclub/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCV8mzRj6b_hqUTRd2GuAoZg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCV8mzRj6b_hqUTRd2GuAoZg
https://www.linkedin.com/company/rotary-club-of-clinton/
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KeyKeyKey   
DatesDatesDates

PresidentialPresidentialPresidential
NewsNewsNews

Check It Out!Check It Out!

Nov 21: Board of DirectorsNov 21: Board of Directors
MeetingMeeting
Nov 21: General Manager of GreatNov 21: General Manager of Great
Revivalist Brewing, Rachel HeiseRevivalist Brewing, Rachel Heise
Nov 28: Eastern Iowa CommunityNov 28: Eastern Iowa Community
College - Clinton Campus: BrianCollege - Clinton Campus: Brian
KellyKelly

EXECUTIVE SUMMARYEXECUTIVE SUMMARY
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Rotarians Carrie Donaire and Jill O'Neill met
up in Las vegas for dinner! 
(also featured: Noah O'Neill)

Please sign-up to passPlease sign-up to pass
out dictionaries toout dictionaries to
our local elementaryour local elementary
schools. John freyschools. John frey
will have the sign-upwill have the sign-up
sheets -- pleasesheets -- please
contact him for morecontact him for more
information! :)information! :)   

Kicks for Kids bootsKicks for Kids boots
have been ordered!have been ordered!
Thanks, Sue Watkins!Thanks, Sue Watkins!
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WEEKLY ROUND-UPWEEKLY ROUND-UP
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WEEKLY STATSWEEKLY STATS

MEMBERS:MEMBERS:
Current Members:

79

Membership Goal:

84



Online: 2

In-person: 29
Total for November 14: 

35

SCHOLARSHIPSCHOLARSHIP  
FUND:FUND:

SCHOLARSHIPSCHOLARSHIP  
FUND:FUND:

YTD: 82

ATTENDANCE:ATTENDANCE:

GUESTS:GUESTS:
elijah Lawrenz
riley kniffen
kiely Debo
Avery Dehner

November 07: $131
YTD Total: $3,144.75

WATCH OURWATCH OUR
MEETING HEREMEETING HERE

   We had the privilege of hearing from Randy Warm, Director of
Aviation Programs with the University of Dubuque. Warm is from the
Waterloo area and retired from the Army with over 37 years of
experience. The University of Dubuque is one of the leading Aviation
schools in the nation with 328 students going to 400 next year. The
typical progression of a student in the Aviation Program is between 3-
4 years, with 300 hours of TT. In terms of diversity in the Aviation
program, The University of Dubuque was above the national average
for both women and People of Color. However, more recently, the
airlines have started their own academies and are targeting women
and minorities, so University of Dubuque's numbers have gone down
slightly.
   One of the classes that Warm teaches is a Safety and Ethics course,
which is to prepare the student to be forward thinking. Warm stated,
"We need to get students thinking the right way on being a pilot. You
want to have a very responsible person and that's something we work
on with our students. Building responsibility and being a young person
so they are probably a little bit ahead of their peers in college and
making good decisions in life and not stopping themselves from doing
something that would cut them off." Warm further explained that the
drug test the students twice a year. While marijuana may be legal in
some states, the FAA disagrees and "there is very little tolerance in
the industry for drugs and alcohol. They are very, very stringent on
those regulations." Thank you for coming to our meeting, Randy!

https://youtu.be/hM9eQOSAzrg
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PROGRAMS

GREETER

LOOKING FORWARD...LOOKING FORWARD...

NOVEMBER: CHRISTIE COLLINS & DAVE SIVRIGHT
DECEMBER: CARRIE DONAIRE & DOUG BERTRAND




NOVEMBER: NORLAN HINKE
DECEMBER: DOUG BERTRAND & JENNIFER GRAF

PROGRAM CHAIRS

FELLOWSHIP CHAIRS

INVOCATION
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November 21: Karen vickers

November 28: Sue Watkins



November 21: Pete Clausen

November 28: Christie Collins



Nov 21: General Manager of Great Revivalist Brewing,Nov 21: General Manager of Great Revivalist Brewing,
Rachel HeiseRachel Heise
Nov 28: Eastern Iowa Community College - ClintonNov 28: Eastern Iowa Community College - Clinton
Campus: Brian KellyCampus: Brian Kelly

NOVEMBER
BIRTHDAYS:

Nov 09
Nov 09
Nov 15
Nov 20
Nov 22

NOVEMBER
ANNIVERSARIES:

Dale Dalton
44 years; Nov 01 1978

Bill Greenwalt
1 year; Nov 01 2021

Brent Brightman
1 year; Nov 08 2021

Braydon Roberts
4 years; Nov 12 2018

David Sivright
30 years; Nov 16 1992

Claire Buyert
Elizabeth Srp 
Dale Dalton
David Rose
David Sivright
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Andrew Kida: President
Braydon Roberts: President-Elect
Dale Dalton: Treasurer
SUSIE MESECHER: Secretary
Carrie Donaire
cheryl frey
Rod Tokheim
JILL O'NEILL
Christie Collins: Past President
Andy Fergurson: Foundation

Gary Foster*: President
Mark Rutenbeck*: Vice-President
John Frey*: Secretary
Dale Dalton*: Treasurer

Jim Bruhn*
Kathy Forrest
Jennifer Graf*

Rotary Board of Directors for 2022-2023

Rotary Foundation Board of Directors for 2021-2022:

Directors
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FOUNDATION MINUTE

Kathy Klahn*
Lynn McGraw
Brian Wright*




R.I. ADMINR.I. ADMIN

Welcome to Week 1 of RI’s Foundation Month
 

Sometime in 2010, in Lakshadweep, an archipelago of
36 islands near Sri Lanka, a boat accident claimed
the life of Neona, an 18-month-old girl. In memory
of their daughter, her parents got together with
The Rotary Club of Cochin and started Neona, a free
heart surgery program for children with
congenital heart defects in Colombo, Sri Lanka.
Recently, five children from Colombo who were
born with congenital heart defects were
successfully operated on in Kochi under the
program. The Rotary Foundation’s sponsored
project was jointly implemented by the Rotary
Club of Cochin West and Rotary Club of Colombo
West at a cost of Rs 2 crore (US$243,955). According
to The New Indian Express, in a report published on
November 5, 2022, the heart surgery was done at
Amrita Institute of Medical Sciences and Research
Center, Kochi. 
 
A total of 65 children will benefit from the project. 
 Additionally, Sri Lankan doctors and nurses will be
trained at Amrita Hospital. Rotary District 3201
Governor S Rajmohan Nair inaugurated the project at
Panampilly Nagar KMA Hall. 

 
November is Foundation Month. The Rotary
Foundation transforms your gifts into projects
that change lives both close to home and around the
world.  

In Rotary,
Olabisi Gwamna, Club Secretary
Mount Pleasant Rotary,
Editor, Foundation Minute


